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Submitted values are: 

Name: Peter Pollard 
Address: 2536 NW Miller Rd., Portland 97229 
Email: petecraft14@me.com 
Testimony: I believe that trails for mountain biking in the North Tualatin Mountains will be a great addition to the area. It
will provide an additional way for people to experience nature. And being close to population centers it will be a good way
to introduce young people to the outdoors. In my case it will be a location I can bicycle to and not have to drive to. I think
there are many others that will do the same and not have to rely on autos in order to recreate outside.  
[Quoted text hidden]
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